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Mr. Mourad Kahoul
Mediterranean RAC
Via Torino 146
00184 Roma

Italy

Subject: MEDRAC opinion on possible differentiated regime for small-scale coastal
fisheries

Dear Mr. Kahoul,

Thank you for forwarding to us the Mediterranean RAC's opinion on a differentiated
regime for small scale fisheries.

After the consultation phase, the Commission is now working on the development of a
reformed Common Fisheries Policy. We have read with interest your observations and
suggestion and we will be taken them into account in the preparation of the Commission's
proposal for the reform.

Yours sincerely,

Lowri EVANS
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